From: Tim Fishburn

To: Luckett, Jay
Subject: Thursday Planning Meeting
Date: Thursday, April 27, 2023 12:18:52 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links, open attachments, or give
away private information unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe.

Jay,

| believe we need more new multifamily housing in St. Matthews. Im writing you to show my
support for the new development, Gilman’s Pointe. This will allow the current residents plenty of
privacy buffers if the property can be rezoned.

Thanks

TIM FISHBURN | SENIOR PROJECT MANAGER
Buffalo Construction, Inc.

12700 Otto Knop Drive, Louisville, KY 40299
0: 5027536625;ext=225 ¢ C: (502)767-5828
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